
July 6, 2009 

 

 

The Honorable Common Council 

Public Safety Committee 

200 East Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

RE: 2008 Report of City of Milwaukee Injuries and Illnesses  

2009/2010 Departmental Safety Plans  

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

Please introduce a communication file for the next Public Safety Committee to allow the 

Department of Employee Relations and other City Departments to update the Council 

relative to the 2008 Report of Occupational Injuries and an update on the status of 

2009/2010 Departmental Safety Plans.        

     

Sincerely, 

 

Maria Monteagudo 

Employee Relations Director 

 

Renee Joos, Budget Office 

Dan Thomas and Jeff Mantes, DPW 

Doug Holton, Fire Chief 

Ed Flynn, Police Chief 

Burma Hudson, DER 


